From: Lovering, Rebecca on behalf of Dann, Sue

Sent: 13 April 2021 14:23
To: Lovering, Rebecca

Subject: 14 02 2020 Meeting to discuss Barn Park Drainage plans & consultation on dogs on

leads

OFFICIAL

From: Dann, Sue

Sent: 14 September 2020 18:37

To: Goslin, Jeremy ; Sydenham, Zoe

Haydon, Sally

Cc: Allen, Sarah

Subject: RE: Meeting to discuss Barn Park Drainage plans & consultation on dogs on leads

OFFICIAL

Happy for this Jeremy approach , have copied in Sally as the consultation ref dogs came under Public Protection

Thanks

Sue

From: Goslin, Jeremy

Sent: 14 September 2020 17:27

To: Sydenham, Zoe

Cc: Dann, Sue ; Allen, Sarah

Subject: Meeting to discuss Barn Park Drainage plans & consultation on dogs on leads

Hello Zoe,

Would it be possible to meet (virtually) and discuss the plans for implementation of the Barn Park ponds? We've continued to meet and liaise with the Friends of Central Park to allay their concerns,

Finally, I've had quite a lot of correspondence regarding the implementation of the consultation of the proposed changes to dogs on leads areas for Central Park. While there are opinions on one side or another, I think there are some lessons to be learnt on the presentation of the consultation and plans that both sides could agree on.

I'd welcome your thoughts on these matters.

Warmest regards.

Jeremy

Jeremy Goslin - Labour Councillor for Peverell Ward twitter: @jeremy_goslin www.facebook.com/LabourPeverell/

